
 

 

Dear new students! 

 

I warmly congratulate you on your admission to The Danish National School of 
Performing Arts. 

You already know how demanding it is to get into the school - soon you'll realise that the 
high demands continue. However, you are no longer alone. The performing arts are the 
art of the community, individual disciplines are interdependent, complementary and 
mutually reinforcing. In this interplay, each individual must constantly strive to develop 
their own craft and contribute the very best they can... and at the same time cultivate a 
sense of appreciation and respect for all that others do.  

You're in for an intense and busy few years - enjoy them! Your fellow students are excited 
to meet you and are already dreaming of all the things you'll do together.  Your future 
teachers are awaiting you and are looking forward to contributing to your education.  And 
the school's highly qualified technical and administrative staff are ready to put all their 
efforts into ensuring that our ‘machinery’ works and supports your development in the 
best possible way. 

During your years at DASPA, you will have to maintain a balance that can be difficult.  Of 
course, you and your own development are important, you have applied for your own 
sake because there is something you want to learn. At the same time, as I said, the 
community is also important and indispensable. And along the way, you'll realise that the 
most important thing is actually something else - the artistic experiences that we want to 
share with the world.  It's the school's job to support you in this balance, but the 
responsibility is also yours. The day you step through the door, you too will be part of 
what we all share and strive for – namely, that our school is and remains: a safe place to 
have courage.  

 

Along with many others, I welcome you and look forward to meeting you. 

Best regards 

Emmet Feigenberg 

Rector 

The Danish National School of Performing Arts 

 


